Sitech Systems N.Z. Ltd

Please Make it known you are not happy to have to invest in another wireless radio mics.

If the government have their way they will change the frequency again.

PLEASE SEND YOUR EMAIL TODAY BEFORE SUBMISSIONS CLOSE TO MAKE SURE YOUR VOICE IS HEARD.

All you need to do is copy the text below and send it to the email address below.

To: radio.spectrum@mbie.govt.nz

Response to "Preparing for 5G in New Zealand" discussion document

As a current user or supplier of radio mics and in-ear monitors that operate in the 600MHz band, I would be an affected party if this frequency band is reallocated for IMT/5G usage.

Radio mic users would lose 76MHz of nationally available spectrum from this 600MHz band. Currently there are no other spectrum bands that appear to offer this same amount of spectrum as a contiguous available block nationally throughout New Zealand.

I request that RSM carefully consider the following if they do adopt to reallocate the 600MHz band and require current radio mic and in-ear monitor users to re-acquire or modify existing hardware to alternative frequency bands.

- · Provide monetary compensation to affected users who acquired or modified hardware in direct response to the 700MHz spectrum sell-off.
- Ensure that sufficient usable spectrum is preserved for radio mic and in-ear monitor usage at large scale events, such as concerts, festivals, theatre productions, red carpet movie premiers, and sporting events, including World Cups, World Championships and Commonwealth Games.
- · Ensure that sufficient usable spectrum is preserved for radio mic and in-ear monitor usage at events where there are multiple users or suppliers, such as at domestic and international sporting events and international music festivals

www.sitech.co.nz I sales@sitech.co.nz